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Measure Description: 
Appropriates moneys from General Fund to Department of Education for purposes of developing curricula and 
providing educator training for instructional requirements that relate to child sexual abuse prevention, human 
sexuality education, teen dating violence and domestic violence, and similar instructional requirements that 
relate to child safety.  
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Education Service Districts (ESD), Department of Human Services (DHS), Department of Education (ODE), School 
Districts, Department of Justice (DOJ) 
 
Analysis: 
This fiscal impact statement is for the purpose of transmitting the measure from the House Committee on 
Human Services and Housing to the Joint Committee on Ways and Means.  
 
The measure appropriates monies from the General Fund to the Department of Justice and Department of 
Human Services for development of both student curricula and educator training on child abuse prevention, teen 
dating and domestic violence, and related topics.  
 
The measure is anticipated to have an impact on the Department of Human Services, Department of Justice, the 
Oregon Department of Education, School Districts, and Education Service Districts.  
 
A more complete fiscal analysis on the measure will be prepared as the measure is considered in the Joint 
Committee on Ways and Means. 
 
 
 
 
 


